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John Mollison 
DELEGATE FOR THE DIRECTOR, ENVIRONMENT PROTECTION AUTHORITY 

Yours sincerely 

At this stage I have no further information to report since the Director's last correspondence 
to you. 

Thank you for your letter of 19 December 2013 requesting advice in relation to progress on 
the matter of resolving the differing interpretations of the EPA and Council in relation to the 
Environmental Management and Pollution Control (Distributed Atmospheric Emissions) 
Regulations 2007. 

Dear Mr Stott 

29 January 2014 
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